
From: Patel, Swati
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/16/2013 9:20:28 AM
Subject: RE: Regulatory Reform Executive Order

Ok.  I’m here.
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 9:11 AM

To: Patel, Swati

Subject: FW: Regulatory Reform Executive Order
 
                This may be coming back tonight…we can discuss when you have a minute…
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2011 10:59 AM

To: Pearson, Tim; Soura, Christian; Haley, Nikki

Subject: Regulatory Reform Executive Order
 
Per your request, I have prepared a draft Executive Order which directs cabinet agencies and encourages all other 
executive agencies to perform a comprehensive review of proposed and current regulations that unduly burden SC’s 
businesses using certain criteria. 
 
The EO also requires that the agencies work with the Small Business Regulatory Review Committee (a committee 
created by the Small Business Regulatory Flexibility Act of 2004) to do a similar review for small business regulatory 
relief.  I have spoken with the staff at Commerce that works with the Committee (made of small business owners) and 
he is excited about this Order which he believes the Committee will be able to provide valuable input (they are also 
required by law to perform this type of review every 5 years anyway and haven’t).  Bobby Hitt was scheduled to call 
the Gov yesterday about other issues and wanted to discuss this as well.  I haven’t gotten a follow up about that 
conversation yet. 
 
I’m working on talking points and examples of existing burdensome regulations (primarily from LLR).
 
Let me know your thoughts.  Thanks.
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